Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
REGION VI - WESTERN VISAYAS
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF AKLAN

07 September 2021

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 247, s.2021

MONITORING OF EMERGENCY AND RESPONSE MEASURES TO COVID-19 FOR
SCHOOLS FOR THE OPENING OF CLASSES 2021

To: OIC, Office of the Assistant School Division Superintendent
Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Heads of Public and Private Elementary, Secondary
and Integrated Schools
School Disaster Risk Reduction Management Coordinators
All Others Concerned

1. In connection with the opening of classes for school year 2021-2022 on
September 13, 2021, the Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Office of the
School Governance and Operations Division will be monitoring the schools’
readiness in response to the COVID-19 pandemic. The required data will be
gathered through google form.

2. School DRRM Coordinators are requested to send their responses to the link
i_iv'!s i___iﬂ'-_‘_lj_‘ COVIDre sponsetoschools.

3. Immediate dissemination and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.
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MIGUEL MAC D/APOSIN, EdD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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